
 

 

 Invitation to the Resilient Bridge Building Workshop  
 

Bridging Together: Mennonite Disaster Service/Lutheran Disaster Response Carolinas invites you to a 

Resilient Bridge Building Workshop led by Johann Zimmerman from JZ Engineering.  

 

On Monday, March 24, 2025, the workshop, “Presentation & Demonstration of the Pile Driving 

Technique,” will begin at 10:00 a.m. and conclude around 11:30 a.m. with lunch. Arrive at the location—

48 Stoney Creek Road, Hendersonville, NC—before 10 and look for the tent. Wear appropriate clothing 

for outside and a construction site.  

 

Attendees MUST RSVP!  

RSVP (or with questions), call, text or email: Cindy Detwiler, ncbridges@mds.org, 570-442-1018.  

   

Workshop participants are welcome to stop by and observe the various stages of the bridge building 

process from March 24-31. MDS leadership and volunteers will be on site to explain the process.  

 

Come for the Bridge Dedication/Inauguration on April 4, 2025 at 11 a.m! A light lunch will follow.  

For more information about Bridging Together, visit www.ldrcarolinas.org/bridging-together. 
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